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September 15,2010 P U C 0 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
nth Floor 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3716 

Re: CaseNo. 10-1357-EL-BLN 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Enclosed please find the original and ten (10) copies of the sixth (6*) page of Duke Energy Ohio, 
Inc.'s Letter of Notification for Zimmer Station 345 kV Transmission Line Relocation Project 
filed September 10, 2010. The page was inadvertently left out during copying. Please include 
this with the original letter. 

Sincerely, 

t. 
Ehzabeth Watts 
Assistant General Counsel 

r^chniciaxi ./i 

www.duke-energy.com 

http://www.duke-energy.com


(5) Current and Pending Litigation 

There is no current or pending litigation involving the proposed facility. 

(6) Other Agency Permits and Requirements 

No other agency permits or requirements exist for the line relocations. 

(D) Environmental Data 

The locations of the new struaures are entirely on Duke Energy Zimmer Generating 

Station property and will be constructed on existing gravel lots or in maintained grass 

areas. The conductor passing between structures 304 and 304A (see included 

engineering line drawmgs) will follow the existing alignment and will not require any 

additional clearing within the riparian zone of Little Indian Creek. 

No species of concern or habitat suitable for such species were observed along the project 

route. No other wetlands or other areas of ecological concern were identified along the 

project route. 

There is no known additional information that will describe any unusual conditions 

resulting in significant envu*onmental, social, health, or safety impacts. 


